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May  

Mon 19th – Deadline for Min-y-Don residential payments 

Wed 21st – Reception & Y6 NHS height & weight checks 

                   KS2 Assembly with The Sea Cadets  

Fri 23rd – 3:15pm Finish for half term 

June 

Mon 2nd – Back to school for Summer Term 2 

                 Multiplication checks for Y4 this wk  

                 5/6S Class library visit  

Wed 4th – 9am: New Reception parents meeting  

Thurs 5th – 2U Class library visit  

Mon 9th - Phonics Screen for Y1 & some Y2 this wk  

                3S Class library visit  

Wed 11th – PM Reception trip to Whitby Park 

Fri 13th – 8:45am, Reception Significant Males event  

                NO REC / KS1 CELEBRATON ASSEMBLY 

Mon 16th – 3/4T Class library visit  

Tues 17th & Wed 18th – Year 1 & 2 visits to Liverpool  

Thurs 19th – 1/2T Class library visit  

Fri 20th – PM Sports Afternoon  

Tue 24th & Wed 25th – Parents Eves for Y1-Y5 and                       

                                     Art Gallery in school for ALL 

Wed 25th – Butterfly Class trip  

Thurs 26th – Summer Serenade Performance (some Y5) 

Fri 27th – PM Back up Sports Afternoon  

July 

Tue 1st – PM & Evening Y6 production  

Tue 1st – Wed 2nd – Y2 residential to Tattenhall  

Thurs 3rd – Transition / Moving-up day for all pupils  

Mon 7th – Fri 11th – Y6 residential to Min-y-Don 

Fri 18th – 2:30pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly                                       

Break up for summer!  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what their 

children are learning about and doing in school. So, this 

week, please ask me: 

Caterpillars: dinosaurs.  

Butterflies: what helped grow the seed. 

Reception: people who help us. 

1M: different artistic lines.  

1/2T: the words “vertical, horizontal and diagonal” 

2U: making different marks. 

3S: how we use a glossary. 

3/4T: sewing 

4I: how we can help save the rainforest.   

5McC: important ingredients for happiness.   

5/6S: The London Eye Mystery. 

6T: using watercolours in art.  

 

WELL DONE YEAR 6! 

We would like to say a HUGE WELL DONE to our Year 6 

pupils for their efforts this week. Each and every one of 

them has put their full effort into being the best they can 

be, no matter what the expectations of them were in 

school this week during SATs.  

They enjoyed a wonderful start to their days with a full 

cooked breakfast, kindly cooked by Mrs Savory (THANK 

YOU, MRS SAVORY!) and then went on to complete their 

tests or other activities with a range of adults in school.  

We are sure that their hard work and dedication will pay 

off and they will have demonstrated their full potential 

during this process.  

This they are letting off some steam and enjoying Bubble 

Footie and lots of treats this morning, before mixing with 

their houses to lead their teams through My Happy Mind 

activities this afternoon. Hopefully, all in this lovely 

sunshine!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NURSERY SUMMER CLOSING  

Please note, in order for home visits for new starters to 

take place, Nursery will finish for summer slightly early: 

Caterpillars will be finishing on Wednesday 16th July  

Butterflies will be finishing on Thursday 17th July  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


